
Mt. Vernon Cemetery 

35 Worcester Street 

West Boylston, MA 

 

December 12, 2022, Meeting Minutes 

 

Chairman Menard convened the meeting at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Members present: Mr. Menard, Mrs. Bohnson and Mrs. Mard 

 

Public comment: There are no residents in attendance at this meeting 

 

Shrewsbury RFP Edits Mrs. Mard shared her edits to the Shrewsbury RFP related to West Boylston’s 

needs.  Mrs. Bohnson said she wants a building requirements that include a kitchen and bathrooms, water, 

a cremation wall, fountain and some type of memorial to Trustee Jack McCormick.  Mr. Menard feels 

terracing is the way to go.  He also agrees with the fountain and wants shrubs specially arborvitae being 

included.   

 

Cemetery Name The name of the new cemetery was discussed.  The trustees don’t feel an acceptable 

name has been brought forward.  Mrs. Mard suggested Deer Hill which the other members liked. 

 

The next meeting is will be February 7, 2023. 

 

With no further business to come before the Trustees and upon motion of Mrs. Mard and second by Mrs. 

Bohnson it was voted all in favor to adjourn at 10:45 a.m.   

 

Respectably submitted, 

 

__________________________________ 

Barbara A. Mard 

 

__________________________________  

Ronald Menard, Chairman 

 

__________________________________  

Siobhan, Bohnson, Vice Chairman 

 

 


